

Soaring Skies
Federation

Executive Headteacher: Miss C King Head of School: Mr W Macfarlane

T: 020 7254 1143, Fax: 020 7249 7576

Email: office@colvestone.hackney.sch.uk

Colvestone Crescent, London, E8 2LG

Thursday 27th April 2021

Dear parents/carers,

## **Colvestone PE uniform**

As part of our drive to raise standards of fitness and sporting ability, we have employed coaches from 'Team Kickstart' to lead our lunchtime sports provision as well as PE lessons on a Friday afternoon for Years 1,2,3,4 and 6.

We feel it is very important, just as s school uniform signals that we are ready for academic learning, that a PE uniform is important to signal our readiness for physical learning.

I would like to remind you that your child must be dressed in our PE 'uniform' for PE lessons and this is as important as their school uniform. A reminder of our expectations:

White t-shirt OR Colvestone t-shirt Black or grey tracksuit bottoms/leggings OR Black or grey shorts Plain black or plain white trainers or plimsolls



Your child should <u>bring their PE uniform into school</u> when they have PE from Monday – Thursday. (please see class newsletters for your child's PE day).

However, <u>on a Friday</u> if your child has PE (Years 1,2,3,4 and 6) <u>they must wear their PE kit</u> into school. This will enable Team Kickstart coaches to use their time to teach PE rather than getting pupils changed at the start and end of lessons.

I hope this makes sense. Please speak to me at the gate if you have any questions about this.

Best wishes,

Mr Wills Macfarlane Head of School